
 

Club statement on proposed changes in requirements for
laden oil tankers to evidence P&I cover while in Turkish
waters

 

The International Group is aware of an announcement by the maritime authorities in Turkey
concerning proposed changes in requirements for laden oil tankers to evidence P&I cover while
in Turkish waters. The Group is studying the proposals in order to prepare a response. Further
information will be provided in due course.
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